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41 Park Road

Watford
WD17 4QW

14" May 2014
Dear Members of the licensing Authority,

| object to the proposed extension of opening hours at the Nascot Arms in Stamford Road. This can
only be targeted at people returning from the Town Centre late at night and will add to the noise
and nuisance levels in the neighbourhood.

Nascot is a family orientated neighbourhood where London bound commuters and families with
young children are hoping for a night of undisturbed sleep. This change will give rise to a future of
sleep deprivation as the late night clientele say their goodnights, open and close car doors and rev
their engines on departure.

The street lights in the area are switched off at midnight and the neighbourhood is significantly
blacked out. It is not an ideal situation for drawing late night drinkers into the area. If last orders are
at 12.30am, it may be anything up to 1am before the last clients exit in complete darkness. Not
ideal.

I hope you will take these comments into consideration as you undertake your review.

Yours sincerely
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